
 
 

 

 

 

City of East Providence   

Roberto L. DaSilva  

           Mayor  

Press Release 
February 17, 2025   
  
CONTACT:   

Matthew Paddock   
Office of the Mayor   
Tel: 401-612-7511          
E-mail:mpaddock@eastprovidenceri.gov  
  

East Providence opens temporary extreme weather overnight warming shelter 
 

EAST PROVIDENCE.RI - The City of East Providence will be opening our temporary extreme 
weather overnight warming shelter located at the Robert E. Rock Senior Center starting Monday, 
February 17, 2025. 
 
The warming shelter will remain open until Monday, February 24, 2025 pending forecast and 
volunteer availability. 
 
Overnight shelter space is limited and will be offered on a first-come, first-serve basis. Those 
planning on utilizing the overnight shelter must sign in and be present between the hours of 7 
PM-8:30 PM. 
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